
City of Pensacola

Memorandum

222 West Main Street
Pensacola, FL  32502

File #: 22-00886 City Council 9/15/2022

PRESENTATION ITEM

FROM:    Grover C. Robinson, IV, Mayor

SUBJECT:

PRESENTATION FROM THE PORT OF PENSACOLA - PORT UPDATE AND DEVELOPMENT
ACTIVITIES

REQUEST:

That City Council receive a presentation from Clark Merritt, Port Director, providing an update on the
Port of Pensacola and development activities.

SUMMARY:

This presentation will provide a general update on the Port and specifically the development plans for
the northern part of the port

PRIOR ACTION:

None

STAFF CONTACT:

Kerrith Fiddler, City Administrator
Amy Miller, Deputy City Administrator Administration and Enterprises
M. Clark Merritt, Port Director

ATTACHMENTS:

None

PRESENTATION: Yes
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